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Jennifer Stevenson

From: Petra Patrocinor <petra@petrapatrocinor.com>

Sent: Thursday, 9 May 2019 10:42 AM

To: DPE PSVC Alpine Resorts Mailbox

Subject: Re: DA 9964 Mount Tate Road, Guthega Village - Withdraw application

Hi Jennifer, 
 
Please accept my apologies for this, I was contacted by Telstra this morning instructing me to withdraw the 
application.  
Telstra still intends to provide coverage to Guthega Village and they will instruct me once they are ready to 
recommence. It is probably not a major issue at this stage because the department is in care taker mode 
and Telstra was still awaiting LOC. Hopefully I will be able to re-lodge soon.  
 
Please accept my apologies again and please acknowledge receipt of this email requesting withdrawl of 
the application lodged in April 2019.  
 
Regards 
Petra 
 
Petra Kovacs Bsc Env(Hons), Grad Cert Planning (RPIA) 
petra@petrapatrocinor.com 
0421 699 789 
Skype: petra.patrocinor 

 
Have no idea why you have received this email? Please let Petra Patrocinor know and please accept our apologies. Views expressed are 
those of the individual sender and not necessarily endorsed by Petra Patrocinor. We can accept no liability for damage caused by 
software viruses. 
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